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I strongly support declaring April as Native Plant Appreciation Month in Oregon each 

year. 

 

This is important for the youth and students so that they grow to be aware of native 

flora.  When they become adults, hopefully they will be more intelligent about 

protecting Oregon's native plants. 

 


